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Time to focus on the future as

AHFES secures additional funding to support

sustainability within the food and drink sector.

The additional funding is aimed at the
sustainability component of food manufacturing,
helping them to analyse their current status and
formulating recommendations for action towards

incorporating sustainability practices.
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Find out here

more about AHFES




Become involved

Become involved in AHFES
Email hello@ahfesproject.com
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